
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL  
 

ORANGEBURG CHAMBER &  

CHAPEL BUILDINGS REPAIR 
 

 

UPDATE 
 

Thank you to all RFP respondents.  According to the stated RFP timeline 

schedule, a bid award announcement is scheduled for the week of May 

5, 2025. 

 

However, due to scheduling conflicts, the award announcement will be 

postponed and made no later than May 30, 2025.    

 

The RFP winner will be notified in writing first, and the announcement 

will be made to all others following. 

 

Feel free to contact me with questions regarding this update. 

 

Theresa P. Williams 

Orangeburg City Assistant City Administrator 

979 Middleton Street 

Orangeburg, SC 29115 

803.533.6000 

Theresa.williams@orangeburg.sc.us 
 

 

May 5, 2025 
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